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October 2, 1914
My dear Sir Roger:

I received yours of the 1st this morning. I have read it with interest.
I am glad to know that you have taken care of Redmond.
I enclose a letter which was received for you this morning.
I have been dreadfully driven and harassed all week.
I am leaving for the country this afternoon, but expect to be back by Monday next.
I will send one of the copies of the pamphlet that you refer to to Pam.
I shall be glad to see you when you are in New York next week.

With kind regards, I am,
Sincerely yours,


Sir Roger Casement
c/o Joseph McGarrity, Esq.
5412 Springfield Ave.
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